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From: Bartow, Jonathan 

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 9:23 AM 

To: Havidan Rodriguez, President; Wulfert, Edelgard; Williams, Kevin J; Altarriba, Jeanette; 

Gersowitz, Kathleen H (kgersowitz@albany.edu); Shea, Peter J; Champagne, Jane K; 

Davis, Colleen; Pawlik, Jeanine M; Mahoney, Jack; Gerken, Jeffrey T; Kudzin, Stephen J; 

Tretheway, Earl T; Wiedeman, Gregory; Szelest, Bruce; Murray, Ann Marie; Bartlett, Katie; 

Acosta, Soha; Kent, Shanise N; Pease, Sean M; Deden, Julie; Comproski, Kimberly A; 

Elliott, Michael; Chico Hurst, Karen; Beachner, Kaitlyn M; Golden, Annis G; Altrock, 

Deborah A; Zemel, Alan 

Subject: Graduate Certificate in Communication 

Attachments: SUNY Albany Proposal 2019-0349.pdf; UAlbany Adv Cert in Communication w dist ed 

proposal Nov 2018.pdf 

Importance: High 

Congratulations to colleagues in the Department of Communication in our College of Arts & Sciences on the 

final New York State approval and registration of a new graduate certificate program in Communication with 

distance education delivery authorization. Formal approval correspondence is attached for your reference, 

along with the program proposal itself. The faculty are now authorized to promote and deliver this new 

program to students. 

| ask that colleagues receiving this notice, as appropriate to responsibilities, take actions as warranted to 

establish the new (Certificate of Graduate Study) program listing in the Grad Bulletin and University 

administrative systems. As illustrated in the proposal, it is expected that enrollees will complete the 12 credit 

(4 course) curriculum via part-time study. Thank you and successful implementation to all involved. 

Jon Bartow 
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Jonathan T. Bartow 

Vice Dean 

The Graduate School 

http://www.albany.edu/gradstudies/ 
University Administration Building Room 121 
University at Albany, SUNY 
Albany, NY 12222 

Email: jbartow@albany.edu 

From: Mary Ellen Stewart <MaryEllen.Stewart@nysed.gov> 

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 2:56 PM 

To: Elizabeth.Bringsjord@suny.edu; program.review@suny.edu 

Ce: Havidan Rodriguez, President <presmail@albany.edu>; Ann. Hawkins@suny.edu; Leslie Templeman 



<Leslie. Templeman@nysed.gov>; Laura Morris <Laura.Morris@nysed.gov>; fred.hildebrand@suny.edu 

Subject: SUNY Albany Proposal 2019-0349 

Vice Provost Bringsjord: 

Please see the attached letter and Inventory of Registered Programs report concerning the referenced program 

proposal. Please maintain these items in your records. 

Thank you, 

Mary Ellen Stewart 

New York State Education Department 

Office of College and University Evaluation 

89 Washington Avenue 

Room 960 EBA 

Albany, New York 12234 

MarvEllen.Stewart@nysed.gov 
(518) 474-1551 

Confidentiality Notice 

This email including all attachments is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This 
communication may contain informiation that is protected from disclosure under State and/or Federal law. Please notify the sender 

immediately if you have received this communication in error and delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient 
you are notified that disclosing,-copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 


